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FOR	IMMEDIATE	RELEASE	
	

Main	Branch	of	the	Henderson	County	Public	Library	to	
Close	for	Water	Line	Repair	
HC-2016-15	
Hendersonville,	NC	-	May	6,	2016	
	
	
The	Main	Branch	of	the	Henderson	County	Public	Library	will	be	closed	on	Saturday,	May	7,	2016	for	
repair	to	an	underground	water	line	break.		The	library	will	reopen	on	Monday,	May	9,	2016	at		
9:00	a.m.	
	
We	apologize	for	any	inconvenience	this	may	cause.		Please	plan	to	use	one	of	our	other	conveniently	
located	branches	of	the	library	during	this	time.	
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